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New Ford Ranger Thunder to be Officially Introduced in SA with Virtual Launch Event 


PRETORIA, South Africa, 12 August 2020 – Ford is expanding the Ranger line-up with the addition of the New Ranger Thunder, which will be officially introduced to South Africa with a virtual Facebook launch event on Thursday, 13 August 2020.
 
The Ranger Thunder, a bespoke limited-edition model that slots in between the Ranger Wildtrak and Ranger Raptor, adds a raft of unique design and functional enhancements to what is already one of the most popular vehicles in South Africa.

Details of the virtual launch are as follows:

Date:	Thursday, 13 August 2020
Time:	14:00
Link:	To set a reminder or to join the event, which will be streamed on Ford South Africa’s Facebook page, please click here.

Launch details for the Ranger Thunder will also be shared on Ford South Africa’s various social media platforms, including Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  
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About Ford Motor Company
Ford Motor Company is a global company based in Dearborn, Michigan. The company designs, manufactures, markets and services a full line of Ford cars, trucks, SUVs, electrified vehicles and Lincoln luxury vehicles, provides financial services through Ford Motor Credit Company and is pursuing leadership positions in electrification; mobility solutions, including self-driving services; and connected services. Ford employs approximately 188,000 people worldwide. For more information regarding Ford, its products and Ford Motor Credit Company, please visit www.corporate.ford.com or www.quickpic.co.za - follow us at www.facebook.com/FordSouthAfrica , www.twitter.com/FordSouthAfrica , www.instagram.com/FordSouthAfrica or www.youtube.com/FordSouthAfrica
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Felix Sebata

	
	Ford Motor Company of Southern Africa
+27 12 842 2534

	
	fsebata@ford.com








2

image1.jpeg




